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From: Ivan Vicenzo 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 9:43 AM
To: Mayor and Councillors
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 40 Begbie street.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender and know the content is safe.

Please stop facilitating these services! I live in New West since 2021 and the only thing I see is the area 
deteriorating by facilitating all kind of services for drug addicts.  
Just this morning the back door of my building was blocked by one of them. 
Can’t walk my dog at pier park after she came out covered in human feces from one of the bushes. Another 
time, paw cut by broken glass from a bottle. 

Honestly, when is enough? When is a line being drawn out?   

People are selling their properties because it’s getting worse. And yet you prefer spending taxpayer money on 
more and more services for people who are beyond help. 

Do we really need another Hastings and Main here in New Westminster? 

Enough is enough. 

Ivan Vicenzo 
668 Columbia St, New Westminster, BC  
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